
 

Notice  

 

Dated: 19/9/2022 

 

 

This is to notify all the faculty members and students that you are restricted to park your vehicles in 

the “No Parking Area” which is maintained for flora and foliage and pedestrians. Therefore, you are 

strictly instructed to park only on the alloted space for parking. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


